From the Roost...pio, pio, pio

Golden Triangle Emmaus Community Newsletter

If you have news to share, suggestions to make this better, features you would like to see, or are interested in working on the newsletter. Contact Kacey Sammons by email, text, or phone, see below.

kcbonz@yahoo.com 281-793-9613

HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! WELCOME 2024!!!!

I am looking forward to what God will do with and for us this year.

Welcome our New Board Members

Mark Cole Greg Cryer Scott Sims

Melody Cash Anna Gonzalez Judy Stanley

2024 Walks and Flights Dates and Locations

Women's Walk # 182	Feb. 8-11	Holy Family Retreat Center, Beaumont
Men' Walk # 183	May 2-5	The Cove on the Creek, Lumberton
Girl's Flight #53	June 6-9	The Cove on the Creek, Lumberton
Boy's Flight #54	June 20-23	The Cove on the Creek, Lumberton

Important Time Sensitive News

Chrysalis Flight Team Selection

Chrysalis Girls Flight #53 is holding Team selection January 14, 2024. By the time the newsletter gets out that date will be in the past. It is not too late to participate.

Lay Director is Georgia Johnson. Dates are June 6-11.

Women's Walk #182 is Coming Up Feb. 8-11

Holy Family Retreat Center

Beaumont

The team is meeting in preparation for our first Walk of 2024

We Have a Team

We need Pilgrims

Prayerfully consider sponsoring pilgrims. We have openings for WW# 182 and MW# 183. It is not too early to start working on pilgrims for the men's walk. Or caterpillars for the flights.

The applications are available on the GTEC website.

Emmaus Fund Raiser

GTEC is partnering with the Kirby Hill House Museum and Education Foundation (KHH), of Kountze to raise funds.

Thanks to everyone who helped make this a success.

Penny Walters Debbie Sims Georgia Johnson Tessy Cryer

Denise Frantz Jessica Tillman Michael Moses Johnna Cormier

Larry Cormier Charlie Snoek Robin Snoek

We received \$1517.23 for our perticipation in this annual event. That includes a \$40.00 tip left by a patron.

Kirby Hill House is willing to mae this an annual event at Yule Tide and an on going fund raiser.

Annually - Next year at the the Yule tide Dinner and a Show second weekend.

On going- If anyone wants to serve at the shows throughout the year, and are willing to give your number to our kitchen coordinator. When there is an opening in the staff she will contact you to serve. There is no commitment, you can always say no.

If a Fourth Day serves, KHH will pay Emmaus the standard hourly rate normally paid to the kitchen staff. \$10.00 per hour.

If you are interested send me a text or email, both available at the top of the newsletter.

New Shirt Design Virginia is taking orders. Shirts will be \$25.00 XXL and above \$27.00.



Prayer Requests

I never received any input on adding prayer requests to the newsletter.

We do get those on the Facebook page pretty regularly.

If you aren't on our Facebook page request to join the group.

Help Spread The Word!

Share our newsletter with any Fourth Day you know. Email, or share on Facebook with your Fourth Day friends.

Thanks,

De Colores



Fly with Christ



GOD BLESS!